
NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Village of Highland Public Property 

Committee will have a meeting on Monday, February 15, 2016 at 5:00 

p.m.  The committee will be meeting at the Village apartments, 601 to 

611 Dodgeville St & 601 to 609 Apartment St to do inspections and 

then will convene to the Village Hall, 530 Main St, to discuss options for 

a possible water & sewer storage building. 

 

Posted:  February 10, 2016 

 

Becky Fredericks 

Clerk-Treasurer 


